November 2, 1970

Dr. John Crews Associate Professor The University of Mississippi College of Liberal Arts University, Mississippi 38677

Dear Dr. Crews:

I am sending fifteen more copies of the unitary system paper under separate cover.

The Duke program is administered by Dr. Thomas E. McCollough, Associate Professor of Religion.

Durham, N.C.

Sincerely yours,

James M. Godard

Director

Institute for Higher Educational Opportunity

JMG: j

DARN Dr. MC

Mr. James M. Hodard of the Southern Regional Education Board has written me about a special program for first year black stadents conducted last summer at Duch. I am

unterestated in obtaining more information in the program, and I would grateful if you would supply me with material about your program [Thenh your fox your help on material about your program [Thenh your hour help on the program of the matter.